
19 August 2019 

Dear Parents and Community Members  

Tena Koutou 

 School Values for the Term: Joy 

of Effort 

 Welcome to Tyler our new student 

and his family.  We hope your 

association with the school and the 

school community will be a rewarding 

and enjoyable one. 

 School Cross Country - Well done 

to all children who took part in this.  

It was great to see the enthusiasm, 

especially from our younger students. 

 Supercars Student on Track Day - 

There are some tickets available for 

Year 3 and 4 students for the Student 

on Track Day at the V8 Supercars on 
Friday 13 September, however with 

the limited space for adults we have 
no more room for parents. Interested 

Year 3/4 students need to collect a 
letter from Mr Wiz, and return the slip 

this week. 

 Yr 5 Camp meeting - 6 pm. 

tomorrow night, in Weka room.  All 
Welcome.  If parents who are 

planning to attend could bring along 

two forms of identification, Police 
Vetting forms can be filled out. 

 Franklin Vets visit - This Thursday 

22 August a vet from Franklin Vets 

will visit to talk to children who are 

having animals.  After this the vet will 

be available to vaccinate and dock 

lambs and goats.  Please meet on the 

little field beside the Church. 

 BOT Survey - Next week a 

community survey will be on-line for 

parents to fill out.  (Further details 

next Monday) 

 Health Promoting School - We are 

a health promoting school and thank 

parents who are providing healthy 

lunches.  Experts have proven there 

is an overwhelming link between 

healthy food and child development.  

School reminders - No fizzy drinks 

(water only) and no lollies/chocolates 

in lunch boxes please. 

 

 Anchor Milk Bottle tops -  Please 

keep bringing these in to your 

teachers. 

 Franklin Music Festival—Our choir 

will be performing at the Franklin 

Principals’ Music Festival on 

Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 

September.  An order form for tickets 

is on the back page of the newsletter.  

Please put order form and payment in 

the locked drawer in the school 

office.  Tickets will be sent home with 

children.  Tickets are $15 for adults 

and $5 for children up to 15 years of 

age.  Children who are performing in 

the choir do not need a ticket. 

 Wanted in Piwakwaka—Any old 

electrical equipment that you may 

have lying around e.g. DVD players, 
radios, laptops.  We will be using 

these on our destruction table during 
discovery time.  We would also love 

any old tools, screwdrivers, spanners 
etc. 

 

 

 Parents and family members who 

supported children during the school 

cross country events. 

 Our School Council Representatives 

for their efforts at last week’s School 

Council meeting. 

 BOT Members for attending the 

meeting last week. 

 To all families for contributing bottles 

to the PTA for the Mystery Bottle 

stall. 

 All students who completed  colouring 

competition art work. 

 

 

 The following children who were 

placed in the top three in their year 

at cross country: Yr 0 Boys—

Matthew, Theo, Nate, Yr 0 Girls—

Shea, Hazel, Keira, Yr 1 Boys—Jak, 

Damien, Ryan, Yr 1 Girls—Ayla, 

Eliana, Layla, Yr 2 Boys—Anders, 

Jacob, Mason, Yr 2 Girls—Ayla, 

McKenna, Zara, Yr 3 Boys—Lachlan, 

Dougie, Zavier, Yr 3 Girls—Lexi, 

Delphi, Dana, Yr 4 Boys—Hari, Max, 

Liam, Yr 4 Girls—Jamie-Lee, 

Charlize, Ava, Yr 5 Boys—Levi, 

Lincoln, Hunter, Yr 5 Girls—Jorja, 

Meg, Taylor, Yr 6 Boys—William, 

Josh, Ben, Yr 6 Girls—Lauren, Elena, 

Trinidee, Yr 7 Boys—Zion, Aaron, 

Joel, Yr 7 Girls—Jo, Caitlin, Ayla, Yr 

8 Boys—Lance, Yr 8 Girls—

Charlotte, Michelle, Fedora 

 

 

 

 Tues 20 Aug - Breakfast Club 

 Tues 20 Aug - Year 5 Camp meeting - 

6 p.m. All Welcome 

 Wed 21 Aug - Yr 7 & 8 Technology 

(note change to assist another school. 

 Thurs 22 Aug - North Group Cross 

Country.  Selected children have 
received separate notes. 

 Thurs 22 Aug - Otago Maths Challenge 

 Thurs 22 Aug - Franklin Vets visit 

 Fri 23 Aug - Breakfast Club 

 Fri 23 Aug - Financial Literacy lessons 

 Fri 23 Aug - School Assembly 2.15p.m. 

All Welcome. 

 

 
 

 Wed 28 Aug - Franklin Cross Country 

(children selected from this week’s 
North Group) 

 Wed 28 Aug - PTA Ag Day meeting - 7 

p.m. 

 Fri 30 Aug  - Open Morning 9 - 

12.30p.m. Parents are welcome to 
visit classes and observe normal class 

programmes 
 Fri 30 Aug - Daffodil Day 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  

www.buckland.school.nz Week 5 Term 3 

Kindest Regards 

Mavis Glasgow 

Principal 



Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 5 T 3   2019 

The …………………………….……. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: ____________________(enter family name) 

Choir Tickets 

 

I would like to order ___________ adult tickets @ $15 each and _____________ child tickets at $5 each 

 

           Adult tickets for Wednesday 11 September  Child tickets for Wednesday 11 September 

 

 Adult Tickets for Thursday 12 September  Child tickets for Thursday 12 September 

 

 

Name____________________________________________   Room __________________________ 

Please return this order form with payment in an envelope or plastic bag to the locked drawer in the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raffles for Sale 
 
 

Auckland Supercars - $10 per ticket 
2x Grandstand tickets for 3 days, two grid walks on 
Sunday, 1x hat signed by Scott McLaughlin, 1x hat 
signed by Fabian Coulthard 
Tickets for sale after school in front of Kea Room or see 
Anna or Kirsten. 
Drawn 6 September 

All Blacks Tickets - $5 per ticket 
AB's vs Tonga, 2:35pm Sat 7th Sept, Hamilton.   
2x Platinum, undercover seats, worth over $240. 
Tickets for sale after school in front of Kea room or see 
Anna or Niki. 
Drawn 30 August. 

Wanted: Egg Cartons (size 12 only), newspaper. 
 
 
Grocery Raffle - If you are having trouble selling your 
ticket books, please return any unsold tickets to the 
office ASAP.  All raffle books sold / unsold must be 
returned to the drawer in the office by Friday 6 Sep 
 
 
Thank You to the families who donated kids mystery 
bottles and to the awesome art work by the kids who 
submitted entries for the colouring competition. 
 
 

If you are keen to help out contact -  
bucklandschoolpta@outlook.com 

Help - Is there anyone who would be 
able to care for three children after 
school until 4 p.m. each day of Sep-
tember?  If you can help please 
phone Angela on 0276644880 

WhalesBOT Supercoding 

Workshop is now recruiting young 

learners from age 5-12 to come and 

learn how to build fun robots using 

Scratch to achieve the goals like 

maze runner, voice and remote 

control, fun robots with emotional 

expressions etc.  Competition 

opportunity offered.  Contact Mrs 

Rissetto on 021 106 0988 or  

email: lyriclady0612@live.com. 

mailto:bucklandschoolpta@outlook.com

